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FOR IMNEDIATE RELFASE: November 19, 1974 

Miss Nary Douglas, a 1974 graduate of The Lindenwood Colleges in St. Charles, has 

been awarded a graduate fellowship from The Rotary Foundation of Rotary Interna­

tioru:il for the 1975-76 academic year. She plans to study Spanish language and 

culture at the National Autonomous University of Mexico in Mexico City. 

Miss Douglas, a native of Wewoka, Oklahoma, is currently teaching Spanish 

in Wewoka High School. While at Lindenwood she was a member of Sigma Delta Phi, 

a national Spanish honorary society, campus honors societies, and appeared on the 

Dean's List consistently. In seeking graduate education in Spanish, Mary hopes 

to be a better teacher of Spanish by knowing more about aU aspects of the Spanish 

people--language, customs, and culture. 

One of more than 800 young men and women who recently received educational 

awards from The Rotary Foundation, Miss Douglas was sponsored by the Rotary Club 

of St. Charles, Missouri, and District 605. William Turpin is president of the 

club, one of more than 16,000 Rotary clubs in 151 countries and geographic regions. 

Mary is the daughter of Mr. and Mrs. Stephen A. Douglas of Wewoka, Oklahoma. 

Anyone interested in learning more about qualifications for an award from 

The Rotary Foundation should contact a member of any Rotary Club. For information 

about The Lindenwood Colleges, contact the Director of Admissions, The Lindenwood 

Colleges, St. Charles, Missouri 63301. 

For further information contact 
Mrs. Judi Moyer 
723-7152 or 946-6912 (toll free from St. Louis) 
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